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Meeting Notice 
Central Florida Expressway Authority 

     Virtual Pre-Construction Information Meeting 
  State Road 417 Corridor Widening Projects: 

   International Drive to John Young Parkway (Project No.: 417-141) 
  John Young Parkway to Landstar Boulevard (Project No.: 417-142) 

Date: Thursday, June 18, 2020 

Time: 6 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Location: On-line – Must Pre-Register 

The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) is holding a Virtual Pre-Construction Community Meeting for 
the State Road 417 (Central Florida GreeneWay) Corridor Widening projects from International Drive to John 
Young Parkway and from John Young Parkway to Landstar Boulevard. 

The virtual meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 18, 2020, 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. To participate, you must 
pre-register by 5 p.m. Thursday, June 18 by visiting bit.ly/SR417VPMJune2020. This link is case sensitive. If 
you are unable to attend at that time, a video of the meeting will be available for viewing at 
CFXsr417corridorwideningprojects.com. Public comments will be accepted until June 29, 2020 for public 
record. 

The two projects total 7.8 miles. SR 417 will be widened from four to six lanes (three in each direction) and 
fourteen sound walls are proposed. CFX is also adding wider median shoulders that can temporarily 
accommodate additional traffic during emergency response events, such as traffic accidents or hurricane 
evacuations. This is part of a larger initiative to improve the flow of traffic on SR 417 from International Drive to 
State Road 528 (Martin B. Andersen Beachline Expressway). Work on these projects is scheduled to begin in 
early 2021. 

For additional information concerning the project, please contact Shari Croteau, Public Information Officer, at 
407-383-5817 or via email at Construction@CFXway.com.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status.  Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 
persons who require translation services, free of charge, should contact Ms. Croteau at least seven (7) days 
prior to the meeting. 

Posted 6/11/20 at CFX Administration Building 
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